From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 5:12:58 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 9:28 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ingrid Kreitz

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One needs to look at cost cutting measures and not increase distribution rates. They can start
with their CEQ's salary. Ottawa and Toronto do not have these distribution rates and we are paying
much more due to mismanagement. Please stop rewarding Hydro One for mismanagement and force
them to cut internally first and come up with a better plan than laying the cost on residents and
companies. Ontario can't afford it. Ontario will die a slow economic death. If you want a more
prosperous Ontario, do the right thing and deny Hydro One's request.

-- Attachment --
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